
 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 27th April 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Tuesday 2nd May 2023 
 
You will have heard the news recently that teaching unions have announced further 
industrial action.  I do feel it is important to remember that any staff that decide to 
take part in industrial action are not doing so lightly.  They will lose a day of pay in 
their plight to highlight the strong concern about the lack of funding being given to 
schools to fund the proposed pay increases. 
 
On Tuesday 2nd May, school will be open to pupils in the following classes: 
 

• Hummingbirds and 
• Jackdaws 

 
Please note, that whilst some classes are not open for pupils, this does not 
necessarily mean that staff are taking industrial action. It simply specifies which 
classes we have enough staff to fully cover given the information we have.  
 
If your child is entitled to a pupil premium packed lunch and is in a class that isn’t 
open, the school office will be in touch regarding ordering a packed lunch, please 
note that as school is closed on Monday due to the bank holiday, the lunch would 
need to be collected from the school office on Tuesday morning at 11am. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Carla Stedman 
Executive Headteacher 
The Bawburgh School 
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